
From: 
	

Murray, Darlene 

Sent: 
	

March-25-14 1:05 PM 

To: 
	

Moor, Linda 

Subject: 
	

FW: Bill 69 Motion 

On Mar 25, 2014, at 11:29 AM, "Murray, Darlene" <drnurray@newmarket.ca > wrote: 

Councillor Emanuel: 

Bill 69 — Prompt Payment Act, 2013 proposes legislation that restricts the ability of 
parties to negotiate payment terms and may have adverse consequences to owners of 
constructions projects, including municipalities, if it is passed. 

The Bill will restrict the abilities of parties to a construction agreement to negotiate 
payment terms and would have adverse consequences on owners of construction 
projects, including municipalities abilities to exercise due diligence over the expenditure 
of public funds. 

Motion 

THAT due to potential costs to taxpayers and liability concerns that could be transposed 
by Bill 69 — Prompt Payment Act, staff provide an analysis and recommendations for a 
resolution. 

Darlene Murray 
Executive Assistant to the Councillors 
905-953-5323 
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